May 21. 2023 Part 2
Good Evening, 

Parents, my apologies but I left out two important announcement:

On this Friday, May 26th, we will only have our 8G Science EOGs.  All other grade levels will be in regular class reviewing for their exams starting Tuesday, May 30th.

Also, our Band and Chorus will have their final performances on this Wednesday, May 24th, at 6pm.  Please come out as we support our young people on this important night.

Please forgive my oversight again and have a wonderful rest of the evening.
